Locking of LPT Chikmaglur (Karnakata) by the
Police and Normalization

On 11.11.14, at around 09:30 hrs, the President received a Message from Sh.
Vinay Kumar (AE), DMC Mangalore that Police Authorities have locked LPT
Chikmaglur and Staff is not being allowed to enter. Immediately, President took
an update from VP (SZ) and it was told that LPT is situated in a building
belonging to the Police Department. And there is a dispute going on the issue of
increasing the rent of the Building. Then the President took up the matter with
Principle Advisor (PA), DG-DD and E.in.C.-DD. At around 12:00, the President
spoke to E. in. C. -DD, who assured that matter is being taken up and issue will
be resolved soon. The President kept the staff of LPT informed about the
developments.

At around 15:00 hrs LPT Chikmaglur Staff informed that the problem is solved.
One Policeman came and opened the lock. Staff also conveyed thanks to the
President for swiftly taking up the issue.

Central office appreciates the concern and solidarity shown by the staff of LPT
Chikmaglur. The matter also came on discussion in Office Council Meeting of DD
on 11/11/14. We expect the such situations may be preempted and appropriate
measures shall be taken to avoid re occurrence of such incidents.
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